April 25, 2019

Board Meeting April 16, 2019


SPRING ARBOR TOWNSHIP
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING
APRIL 16, 2019
The special meeting of the Spring Arbor Township Board was opened on Tuesday, April 16, 2019 at 7:00 p.m., for the purpose of a public hearing on the Drinking Water Revolving Loan Plan (DWRF.)  The members present were Supervisor Dave Herlein, Clerk Julia Stonestreet, Treasurer Colleen Gibbs, Trustees Jim Buck, Robert Drain, Troy Ganton and Caleb Runyon.  Absent: none.  
Presentation made on the DWRF Project Plan

The special meeting for the hearing was closed at 8:00 p.m.
Supervisor Herlein opened the special board meeting for the purpose of approval of the DWRF resolution at 8:00 p.m.

Supervisor Herlein presented the resolution for the Drinking Water Revolving Loan Fund project.  Motion was made by Trustee Ganton and Seconded by Trustee Buck to approve the resolution.  Roll Call Vote:  7 yes.  Resolution approved.
ADJOURNMENT:  Meeting was adjourned at 8:10 p.m.
Julia Stonestreet, Township Clerk
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